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Dates for your 

diary: 

 

w/c   2nd November 

Poppies for Sale 

 

Friday 13th  November 

Y1 Parents 

2.45pm 

 

Tuesday 10th November 

Last ordering day           

for photographs 

 

w/c   7th December   

 Scholastic Book Fair 
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Special Points of Inter-

est: 

 Bonfire Safety 

 Y1 Parents 

 Children in 

Need 

 Christmas    

performance 

dates 

 Lost Property 

 School        

Photographs 

Bonfire Safety 

Although Bonfire night has been and gone, many of you will be attending a 

display over this coming weekend.  Remember that fireworks are explosives 

and sparklers, although pretty, are fiercely hot.  Please follow the Firework 

Code to keep you and your families safe if using fireworks over the weekend.  

Keep your pets inside! 

On Wednesday 4th November our local community police officer gave a talk to Years 

5 and 6 about safety on Bonfire night.  A bonfire safety video will be available on 

www.facebook.com/merseyfire 

 

Children in Need 

Wristbands priced at £1 will be on sale w/c 9th November.  Friday 13th will 

be a ‘Spotty non-uniform Day—50p donation.  Further events and activities 

for fundraising are being planned as we write……..  Watch this space!! 

Y1 Assembly 

Parents are invited to a Y1 assembly on Friday 13th November at 2.45pm.  

Afterwards their topic work will be on view from 3.00pm—3.15pm. 

Christmas Performances 

FS1+FS2 - Wednesday 16th December at 9.30am 

KS1  - Friday 11th December at 2.30pm 

KS2—Thursday 17th December—Carol service, Christchurch at 1.30pm 

Lost Property 

Please can you check that your child is bringing home their own belongings.  

We have certain items missing that  may have been taken home in error.  Can 

you ensure that all clothing and lunch boxes are clearly labelled.  If you do find 

any items that do not belong to your child, please can they be returned to 

school. 

School Photographs 

Tuesday 10th November is the last day for orders.  If you wish to place an 

order through school then please bring the order form and correct money to 

the school office.   On-Line ordering is now closed. 


